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June 29, 2012 File No.: R.09-11-014

Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177

RE: Request for Extension of Time to Execute Contract with the California Center for 
Sustainable Energy under Decision 12-05-015

Dear Mr. Cherry

This is in response to your June 27, 2012 letter requesting an extension of time to 
complete the execution of a contract with the California Center for Sustainable Energy 
(CCSE), as required by Decision 12-05-015. This contract is required to allow CCSE to 
perform its duties, as requested by the Commission, coordinating and implementing the 
statewide marketing, education, and outreach (ME&O) campaign for demand-side 
programs and transitioning the campaign to utilize the Energy Upgrade California brand

Your letter represents that discussions with CCSE are well underway regarding a scope 
of work. The letter further represents that both parties agree that the two-week 
extension is needed in order to finalize the contract scope and terms. In addition, 
Commission staff agrees that it is appropriate to include in the contract the costs 
associated with the June 26, 2012 workshop on statewide ME&O held at the 
Commission.

Based on these understandings, I will grant a one-time extension for the requested 
two-week period to execute a contract. The new final deadline is July 16, 2012. Please 
inform the Rulemaking 09-11-014 service list that this extension has been granted, as 
required by Rule 16.6.

Sincerely,

/s/ ED QUAN for
Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
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cc: Siobhan Foley, CCSE
Edward Randolph 
Simon Baker 
ALJ Julie Fitch 
Michael Colvin 
Jennifer Caron 
Terrie Prosper 
Marzia Zafar
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